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Dear Tracy, 

 

On behalf the staff and Volunteers here at Dress for Success Wellington, Lower Hutt, 

Id like to extent our gratitude and Thanks for all the donations you have given to us.  

 

Please thank all your volunteers who do such an amazing job. Our charities could not 

be possible if it wasn’t for the selfless act they do in giving up time in their days to 

support us.  

 

Also a massive Thank you to your sponsors who donate these amazing items. Our 

clients have been so grateful to receive the items. It goes a long way in building their 

confidence, helping us to support them in their lives. 

 

Yourself, Staff and Volunteers are doing an amazing job at KCA. The amount of 

organizations you support is just wonderful. 

 

We cannot Thank you enough for all the support. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Jo Morahan 

Hutt Hub Co Ordinator 
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